CPS001183-0001

Mr. J. Vinnicombe

JV/BCY/518104

23rd September 1992

Dear Lieutenant Summerton,

Mr. Arthur Cunningham - 12.3.19.
Code A

Thank you very much for your letter. We would be
very happy to admit him for percutaneous
nephrolithotoay and from his x-ray he should de very
suitable for this msnoeuvre. '

I have put his name on the waiting list for early
admission.

Yours sincerely,

J. Vinnicombe, M.Chir.,F.R.C.S.,
Consultant Urological Surgeon

Surgeon Lieutenant D. J. Summerton,
S.H.0. in Urology to Mr. Wanambwa,
Departaent of Urology,

Royal Naval Hospital,

Haslar,

Gosport,

Hants. PO12 2AA

Copy to: Dr. J. Grocock, 131 Privett Road, Gosport



